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•	 Space is limited. If the number of applications 
exceeds the number of spaces available, a 
lottery system for selection will be used.

Integrated Arts and Technology 
Secondary 

Students leaving the ADR Integrated Arts and 
Technology Program of Choice at the end of grade 
8 will have priority enrolment for the Integrated 
Arts and Technology Secondary which will open 
September 2021.

AD Rundle Middle School 

Integrated Arts & 
Technology Cohort

A Program of Choice 
Grades 6 - 8

A Program of Choice

The ADR Integrated Arts and Technology 
Cohort is a program of choice. Students from 
across the Chilliwack School District are eligible 
to attend regardless of catchment area. 

Transportation: Students attending a school 
of choice, may be eligible for busing based on 
availability of seating on an existing bus route. 
Busses will not be re-routed, and no additional 
stops will be added.

Registration

Students currently enrolled in grades 5, 6, or 7, 
in Chilliwack schools are eligible to apply for 
September 2020. Registrations are received 
online using E-Reg. Learn more at: https://sd33.
bc.ca/registration.

•	 Students in grade 5 at FG Leary will have 
the opportunity to transition directly to the 
ADR Cohort.

•	 All other in-district students may apply 
online via E-Reg.
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Integrated Arts & 
Technology Education 
K - 12 

The Chilliwack School 
District is proud to provide 
specialized integrated 
arts and technology 
programming for our 
students K - 12 at three 
sites:

•	 FG Leary Fine Arts 
Elementary  (K - 5)

•	 AD Rundle Middle 
School (6 - 8)

•	 Integrated Arts & 
Technology Secondary 
School (9 - 12)

An integrated arts and 
technology approach 
encourages curiosity, 
open-mindedness, and 
a willingness to think 
“outside the box.”

 

AD Rundle Integrated Arts 
& Technology Cohort (6-8)

If your child is creative, likes 
to learn by doing, and has 
an affinity for the arts or 
technology, then the ADR 
Cohort may be the perfect fit.

The ADR Cohort will be located 
on the grounds of the new 
Integrated Arts & Technology 
Secondary School. Housed 
in a satellite building steps 
away from the ADR campus, 
the cohort will have access 
to additional resouces and 
facilities. 

These ADR students will be set-
up for a successful transition 
to the new secondary school 
when it opens in 2021.
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